PINEDENE PRIMARY

TEL 016 023 0295
EMAIL info@pinedene.co.za

s

PO Box 626
Vanderbijlpark 1900

6 May 2025

Dear Pinedene Parents

ANNUAL FINANCIAL STATEMENTS

The amended South African Schools Act (BELA) requires from the school’s SGB to present the Annual
Financial Statements (AFS) at a general parents’ meeting before submission to our District Office.

Pinedene’s financials have been audited and was presented at our latest Finance Committee
meeting.

Subsequently, the AFS will be presented to the SGB at-our meeting of 8 May 2025.
The general meeting with the parents is scheduled for Wednesday 21 May 2025.
Venue: Pinedene School Hall
Time: 18:00
The Annual Financial Statements are available for perusal in the school’s administrative office.

Parent$ may (and are strongly encouraged to) visit us during office hours to peruse the statements
as from tomorrow, 7 May 2025 (during school hours: 07h00 — 14h30).

Kind regards

GAUTENG DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION

PINEDENE SCHOOL

N

Bea Du Pont (Principal)
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